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SLH/LMS 

14 January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Macbeth at the Leeds Playhouse 

Your child has been successful in securing a place on the trip to visit the Leeds 

Playhouse to see a live production of Macbeth by William Shakespeare on Thursday 

10 March 2022 in the afternoon. 

In order for your child to benefit from the trip, I would be grateful if you could pay the 

balance of £18.50 on Parent Pay.  Furthermore, we require the attached medical form 

to be fully completed.  Please click here to gain access to the form.  

We require payment and the form completing no later than 9am on Friday 28 January 

2022 

If your child qualifies for the Pupil Premium or if you are experiencing 

financial hardship, please do not hesitate to contact the Finance Office at 

finance@heckgrammar.co.uk. 

I will be in touch nearer the time to confirm the trip arrangements in full. In the 

meantime, if your child still needs to return their permission slip to their English 

teacher, please make this a priority. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Mrs S Hancock 

English Subject Leader 
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